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Monday 25th March 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are excited to share that as part of our Science topic during summer term, Year 5 will be 

visiting The National Space Centre, in Leicester, on Tuesday 16th July 2024.  

                                                                                                                                                         
We will be leaving the school at 9.00am and will return at approximately 3.00pm.  Your child 
will need to wear their full school uniform as we will be representing the school.  
 
All children will need a packed lunch and a drink (not fizzy or in a glass bottle) in a suitable bag 
that they can carry with them. However, if your child receives Free School Meals, a lunch will 
be provided for them by school – but this will need ordering via ParentMail in the usual way. 
 
We have been extremely fortunate to receive a contribution of £602 which has been kindly 
raised and donated by our Friends of Sutton Road (Parent Gorup). 
 
Therefore, in order for the visit to take place, we require a non refundable, voluntary 
contribution of £22.07 per child. This includes coach travel, general admission, entrance to 
‘The Planetarium’ and also the ‘It IS rocket Science’ workshop. Unfortunately, if insufficient 
contributions are received then the visit will not be able to take place. School does not make a 
profit and all parental contributions will be used to pay for the trip.  
 
We are hoping to do some fundraising to reduce the costs even further.  
 
We are setting up a payment plan via ParentMail if you are wishing to pay the cost of the trip 
monthly.  
 
We may also need parent volunteers in order for the trip to go ahead. If you are able to help 
please let your child’s class teacher know as soon as possible. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Sutton Road Primary School - Year 5 team 
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